
Dear Member,  

This is notice of the New Lynn Business Association 2022 Annual General Meeting 

Date	 Monday 31 October 2022

Location	� The New Lynn Bible Chapel, 3123 Great North Road, New Lynn

Time	 5:30pm to 7:45pm
Nominations for the Executive Committee are open until 4.00pm 21st October 2022, addressed to the 
Secretary, New Lynn Business Association office at 25 Veronica Street, New Lynn (above Little Treats Café) 
or PO Box 15456, New Lynn 0600

This notice is provided by the executive of the NLBA in accordance with the constitutional rules. Any questions or if you would like 
to discuss any matters, please forward in writing to the Chairperson or the secretary of the NLBA at PO Box 15456 New Lynn or 
direct correspondence to the Secretary, New Lynn Business Association office at 25 Veronica Street, New Lynn (above Little Treats 
Café) or PO Box 15456, New Lynn 0600.

NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Newsletter | September 2022

Committee Update
Hello everyone,
What a great time of year September is! 
With the significant rain and wind that we 
experienced this winter, we all look forward 
to spring. It is great to see the blossoms 
out and the change into spring taking 
place. Spring is also a great time to get 
into those outdoor and home projects. In 

New Lynn, our membership includes some 
of the great DIY businesses including 
Placemakers, Repco and The Warehouse. 
New Lynn town centre is so much more 
than fantastic food, service and grocery, 
it might be time to have a makeover or 
a change in look as we approach the 
summer season – try one of our great 

salons or beauty therapy outlets. This is 
a time for joy, with many of the pandemic 
challenges having past our doors. 

 Enjoy your day, shop local and 
support our local business community
Vish Bhati and the New Lynn 
Business Association Executive 
Committee

Spring is here! Maybe it’s time for some of those outdoor jobs at home

To all of our members, this is a formal notice that the AGM will be soon taking place. We are proud of the work that has 
been done to make New lynn a great place to live work and play. Please register your attendance at the AGM 2022.

NOTICE OF THE NEW LYNN BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
INCORPORATED 2022 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
CERTIFICATE NUMBER 2384814



Our people
As an organisation, the New Lynn Business Association is proud to share with you, a little 
bit about some of our locals who have been in business for many years in New Lynn

Woottons Auto Accessories Story
Over 50 years ago Wootton’s Auto Accessories came to New Lynn, purchasing a 
stationary shop, and after 12 years moved 2 doors down to our current premises 
at 3128 Great North Rd. We started with motor accessories and then moved to 
motor scooters, quad bikes, so we have two shops to cater for both! We import 
our own brand called Euro Rider. When the culvert collapsed our business slowed 
down, but once repaired and finished we are very busy, and service all motor 
scooters and quad bikes in our workshop. New Lynn has been great for us; we are 
the only sales and servicing for motor scooters in West Auckland. We meet once a 
month with the New Lynn Business Association and find they are very helpful with 
promoting New Lynn. Due to our over 50 years in business we stock a very large 
range of motor accessories that are hard to get and import parts that can’t be 
sourced in New Zealand. We are LMVD dealers and MAF approved.

Thomas & Co
Thomas & Co Lawyers Ltd is a well established law practice that commenced 
business in 1966 when the original partner opened what was then only the 
second law office in New Lynn and just the sixth in West Auckland.

On 1 April 2017 the practice merged with Titirangi Law Centre established by 
Ray Ganda in 1986. As of 1 October 2021 the practice has merged with David J 
Brown and Associates established by David Brown in 1988.

The object of the mergers is to continue the proud history of the 3 firms as 
West Auckland’s leading law firms. The combined practices mean increased 
resources are available to improve the service offered to our clients.

We are conveniently located in the commercial centre of New Lynn that is the 
gateway to the green belt West Auckland area that was Waitakere City. The office 
is handy to the bus/train interchange in New Lynn with onsite parking and lift 
access. Our staff are local residents who know the area and people so are able to 
give specialised practical advice on options available to clients.
The combined practices continue to bring our dedication and experience to all 
areas of practice as we have since that 1966 start up. 

Networking Event
NLBA held another successful After 5 Networking Event on Monday 5 September. 

The theme for the evening was Health and Wellness - Taking care of you. 

A huge thank-you to our guest speakers: Doug Maynard from Lifestyles Neuromuscular and 
Massage Therapy; Nicky Collins from New Lynn Physiotherapy; and Dr Patrick Fong from New 
Lynn Chiropractic. Thanks also to Little Treats Café for hosting the event. 

Numbers for these evenings are limited so be sure to book early for our next networking event.



Supporting The Cancer Society at  
the Think Pink Breast Cancer Fundraiser
The New Lynn Business Association team attended and supported the Think Pink Breast Cancer Fundraiser on Saturday 3 
September. Thank you to the organisers of for their dedication and support of this great cause. 
A massive $50,000 was raised at the auction alone. Congratulations all. 

Vote Auckland
Vote to have your say in the local 
elections for Ta-maki Makaurau 2022  

October 8th 2022

The New Lynn Business Association wishes all of the local body elections candidates all the best.

Top reft: Amelda Jeffery - New Lynn 
Business Association manager; Francene 
Picot - BNZ; Phil Parker - AutoCare; Tracy 
Mulholland - consultant; Nicola Donald - The 
Wardroom Coffee and Kitchen.

Top right: Great to see Dinesh and Anita 
Mani at Think Pink. They were successful 
in bidding on an auction item and are 
supporters of Think Pink. Dinesh is our past 
Chair, he is a well respected member of 
the New Lynn Business Association. Our 
thanks to Dinesh and Anita for their ongoing 
support of NLBA.

Bottom: Kathy Jameson - You Travel, past 
committee member; Amelda Jeffery- NLBA 
manager; Beryl Juretich- Covers, committee 
member; Nicola Donald - The Wardroom 
Coffee and Kitchen, committee member; 
Norah Ding- Little Treats Cafe, treasurer 
NLBA; Phil Parker- AutoCare, past chair 
person NLBA and associate member; 
Francene Picot- BNZ, past committee 
member; Vish Bhati - Barfoot & Thompson, 
current NLBA chairperson.



If you would like to have an advert in the newsletter or 
share some information please send your submission to 
the NLBA Newsletter team via newlynnbid@gmail.com

WOULD YOU LIKE TO SHARE  
SOMETHING IN OUR NEWSLETTER?

NEW LYNN 
MEANS BUSINESS

Office: 25 Veronica St, New Lynn, Auckland 
(above Little Treats Cafe) 
Phone: 021 264 3188
PO Box 15456, New Lynn, Auckland 0640
Email: amelda@nlba.co.nz 
www.newlynnbusinessassociation.net.nz
facebook.com/newlynnbusinessassociation

The countdown is on!
The management team at New Lynn 

love this time of year as we bring our 

locals together for a joyful time, it is 

also a time for families to get together 

to enjoy a free Christmas event and 

for the children to have fun. This 

year we will be hosting a Christmas 

community event, Santa will be visiting, 

there will be a lot of giveaways, free 

entertainment and we will host a 

Christmas Cultural show where you can 
enjoy a wide variety of cultural groups 
who will perform for our community. Our 
thanks go to the Whau Local Board and 
you the ratepayer/resident for assisting 
with funding for this event. The event 
this year will be held in Totara Square 
on the 10th of December from 10am – 
1pm, all are welcome to join in.

Another great fun event on the 
Christmas calendar is the Spin the 
Wheel event, where you spend $20 at 

any participating New Lynn Business 

Association member business and 

with each receipt $20 or over from 1 

December you can participate in the 

Spin the Christmas Wheel event and try 

to win one of the hundreds of prizes we 

have to give a way to our community.

Over the years we have had some 

absolutely fantastic community 

Christmas events and we look forward 

to this December 2022 event.

It’s only 16 weeks until Christmas

Vish Bhati
Barfoot & Thompson 

CHAIRPERSON 

022 600 2600

Vikatolia Misa
McDonalds New Lynn
COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 827 3879

Dale Mays
New Lynn RSA

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 827 3411

Norah Ding
Little Treats Café

TREASURER 

09 222 1166

Beryl Juretich
Covers Hire

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 826 0004

Scott Clement
Beds R Us New Lynn 
COMMITTEE MEMBER 

09 218 9644

Nicola Donald
The Wardroom 

DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON 

09 827 6528

NLBA Executive Committee

Amelda Jeffery
CONTRACT MANAGER

021 264 3188

Tracy Mulholland
CONTRACTOR

021 287 2296

New Lynn Photos Complete Photographic Services
New Lynn Photos is a local family run business that was first established in 1992. For many, 
looking at physical photos and sharing them with friends and family is still one of the best 
ways to retell stories and share timeless memories even in this digital age. Advancements in 
technology mean that even your old photographs, which you may have sustained damage, can 
be retouched and restored. With our imaging expertise and personal approach, you can expect 
top notch results and friendly service every time! Come in and see us today.

We offer a complete range of high quality photographic services including wedding and event 
photography, studio portraits, photo-finishing, photo-retouching and custom framing. We also 
offer international passport photographs for all countries and nationalities while you wait.

Phone: 09 827 8598 | newlynnphotos@xtra.co.nz | 3068 Great North Road New Lynn | www.newlynnphotos.co.nz
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